From: Weston Miller
To: Natalie Thomson

**Subject:** In Support of Minor Variance on 474 William Street

**Date:** July 8, 2024 3:00:15 PM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake. Use caution when clicking on a link or opening an attachment unless you know that the content is safe. If unsure, forward the email to IT to validate.

## Good afternoon,

I am writing to support the minor variance application for 474 William Street. Having lived in the neighbourhood my entire life, I can wholeheartedly say that large cedar-like hedges are a common and defining characteristic of our area. They provide privacy for homeowners and contribute to the natural beauty of the neighbourhood. As an owner of multiple properties in the area and the President of the nearby Chautauqua Residents Association, I fully support this minor variance application. I believe that any changes to these beautiful existing or any new cedar hedges would be detrimental to the neighbourhood.

Thank you, Weston Miller

## **Weston Miller**

Sales Representative Niagara on the Lake Realty Direct: +1 (289) 213-8681

Office: +1 (905) 468-3205 Fax: +1 (905) 468-3359

www.notlrealty.com



This e-mail contains information that may be confidential and that may also be proprietary; unless you are the intended recipient of the message (or authorized to receive it for the intended recipient), you may not copy, forward, or otherwise use it, or disclose its contents to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately and delete it from your system. Niagara on the Lake Realty (1994) Ltd, Brokerage.